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209-862-0501
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September 26, 2011

Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors
Christine Ferraro-Tallman, Clerk of the Board
1010 10th Street, Suite 6700
Modesto, CA 95354

Clerk Ferraro-Tallman:

The Hills Ferry Cemetery District Board of Directors
respectfully request that the Stanislaus County Board
of Supervisors consider our District implementing a bi­
annual audit. Our last completed audit was for Fiscal
Year ending June 30, 2010.

The Hills Ferry Cemetery District Board of Directors,
at their September 26, 2011 meeting, unanimously agreed
to extend our audits, due to the escalation in the cost
of performing an annual audit.

The Board of Directors appreciates your time in considering
this matter.

espectfully submitted,
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Hills Ferry Cemetery District
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